
 

 

BOARD of MANGEMENT of the Cobourg DBIA 

MEMORANDUM 

BOARD of MANAGEMENT of the Cobourg DBIA 

TO:  Kara Euale – Manager  

FROM:  Melissa Graham, Secretary 

DATE:  September 23rd, 2020  

SUBJECT: Downtown Seasonal Decorative Lighting 

 

 

 

Subject agenda:  Downtown Seasonal Decorative Lighting 

 

The following motion was adopted by the DBIA Board of Management at a special meeting on 

September 23rd, 2020.  

 
Moved by J. Powell: THAT the DBIA Board of Management support the recommendation from the 

Manager of Marketing and Events for the downtown seasonal decorative lighting;   

WHEREAS the DBIA Board of Management made the selection of PN316 with a mixture of 

cool/warm lighting combination for the full duration of a 3 year contract with an approved contribution 

of $16,000/per year;  

NOW BE IT RESOLVED THAT the DBIA Board of Management support the recommendation 

provided by the Manager of Marketing and Events for the downtown seasonal decorative lighting.  

        CARRIED 

 
          

 
 


